Dear Skip . . .

Dear Skip:

Another way to begin a change in Accounting is to announce that all faculty vita are
public information and will be regularly maintained by the Department online. Any
issues raised such as the Posey “more than 100” publications will be addressed
immediately and will be shown to be true or removed from the vita and all College and
University websites. Further, if the Morgan Professorship was awarded to Posey on the
basis of this claim, and if that claim proves to be unfounded, then Posey will lose all
rights, privileges, and money associated with it back to the date he assumed it. It would
be a positive start to change the culture.

We wish you the best of luck with your program for change.

An Optimistic Fan



